
Sb311  
 
House bill 311 will restore due process in Ohio and civil liberties. We will 
never again have the fate of 11 million people in the hands of two. This is 
vital to our state and future of our family’s.  
 
 This pandemic has shown how quickly biased and agenda can effect our 
leaders. The constitution is our highest law and should always be protected 
by those we elect into office. If we are to keep America the amazing country 
it is this is vital.  We need to be at the side of our loved ones in the 
hospital or during death. Mother’s need their support system during pregnancy 
and birth. Many have been robbed of those things and it’s by far going to 
affect us all forever. Please restore Ohio’s government and due process!  
 
Thank you. 
 
Andrea Tousley 

 


